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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have been a General Manager for 25 Years. During my time I have seen the 

industry have its ebbs and flows. Another increase in TLT will be a hard imposition on 

our guests. We already face backlash from our guests with the TLT being as high as 

it is. This will only further burden us and our industry. We have seen a decline in our 

tourism as it is in our major cities, the coast and up and down our major interstates 

(e.g. I-5). We are still recovering from 2020, and this will be another major hurdle. 

I/We as managers OPPOSE this bill 2977. 

 

Thank You! 


